
1st Place - Kate Wild 

2nd Place - Diane Haber 

Kristine Ott 

Dianna Smith 

Susie Johnson 

After finding the "Elephant Parade"  pricking on the  

Lace Guild's Young Lacemakers pages, Jane O'Connor and 

Susie Johnson, Co-editors of the newsletter, asked permis-

sion to use the pattern for our L.A.C.E. Contest 2014.   

Members were asked to follow the outline, and finish the 

elephant any way they chose.  Five members chose to  

enter.  Participants were Kate Wild, Diane Haber, Kristina 

Ott, Dianna Smith, and Susie Johnson 

First Place went to Kate Wild and second place went to 

Diane Haber.  First place price is one year membership in 

L.A.C.E. and second place is a one-half year membership in 

L.A.C.E. 

All entries are shown here.  It was fun to see the 

L.A.C.E. Guild Young Lacemakers Editor use our photos in 

the current issue of their magazine. (Small thumbnail of their 

page shown.) 


